Catella adds two senior portfolio managers to
Catella Hedge

Stockholm (HedgeNordic) - Catella has recruited two senior portfolio managers to its hedge fund
team, a press release states. The new additions are Martin Jonsson and Anders Wennberg who joins
from the Zenit fund, a fund that Brummer & Partners decided to close by the end of February this
year.

According to a statement from Erik Kjellgren, who is head of Catella’s Swedish fund operations, the
newly recruited managers will join the equity team behind the Catella Hedgefond.

Jonsson and Wennberg previously formed the Stockholm-based team of the Zenit hedge fund, prior
to that they have both worked for Investor, Wennberg also used to be an analyst at Swedish hedge
fund RAM.

The portfolio managers will officially take on their new roles as of September 1, 2016.
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